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     DATES AHEAD

- Tuesday 13/12 - Grade 6 Graduation Dinner (Bower 
Tavern)

- Tuesday 13/12- Year 6 CSC transition session- all day 
(statewide step up day)

- Wednesday 14/12 - Learner?s last day
- Thursday 15/12 - Staff 2023 Planning Day
- Friday 16/12 - Staff Christmas celebrations

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)
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St Mary's acknowledges 
and pays respects to the 

traditional custodians of the 
land on which we meet;  the 
Barrapa Rappa People, 
and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 

A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

PBIS
Our focus for the start 

of  Term 3 is :-

Look i n g af ter  you r  
ow n  bel on gi n gs.

 

 Can teen  
Lun ch or der s m ust  

be p l aced  
befor e8:45am   i n     

the m or n i n gs.  The 
n ew  cu t  of f  t i m e for  

l un ch  or der s i s 
8:45am !

Please note: If  you child is 
absent and has a canteen 

order placed, please 
contact the school before 
11am on the day so we can 

cancel this order.

This weekend coming we celebrate the fourth week of Advent. We light the fourth 

candle, the THE ANGEL CANDLE or THE CANDLE OF LOVE The 4th Sunday of Advent 

symbolizes Peace with the ?Angel?s Candle? reminding us of the message of the 

angels: ?Peace on Earth, Good Will Toward Men.?

Holy Father, thank you for the gift of your Son, Jesus Christ, your greatest gift of love 

to your people. Fill my heart with such love, opening my heart to accept your great 

love for me. Overflow my heart with your love, so I may pour it out into the world. 

Help me to love others as you?ve loved me ? even those who aren?t so easy to love. 

For following you means loving others as you love me. Lord, thank you for your 

great gift of Jesus as we celebrate Christmas. May I ever walk in your love and show 

the world I am your disciple by the love I show to others, keeping Jesus, your Son, 

close in my heart. Amen.
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Junior  School Team Senior  School Team

 Another year is coming to a close and we are 
seeing some very excited and tired learners this 
week. It was a fabulous day last Friday with a 
special visit from Santa, DJ Deils and some 
awesome Christmas activities. This week we will 
be preparing to take all of our belongings home 
so we ask that learners please bring in an extra 
bag on Tuesday so they can take their learning 
home. We also ask that if there are any reading 
or library books at home can they please be 
returned. We look forward to spending the last 
few days with our learners and wish all of our 
Junior Learners a Merry Christmas and happy 
holiday. 

Wow, we have arrived at the end of another school 
year! We wish the Year 6 learners all the best at 
High School for next year, we cannot wait to see 
what the future has in store for you all! 

Please join us if you are able on Wednesday for our 
Christmas Carols, as well as our Inquiry Expo, to 
finish off the term.

NEW UNIFORM ITEMS

We will be introducing 2 new uniform items in 2023. A 
zip soft shell jacket & a zip polar fleece jacket.  We are  
taking pre-orders only at this stage and will not be 
taking orders for the 1st roll out after Monday 12th 
December. To order these, please head to  CDFPay.  
Bomber jackets are still current and still available but 
will be eventually phased out next year.

Library Books

Can all Library books 
please be returned back 

to Mrs. Fry ASAP 

Thank  You
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